December 18, 1972

John B. Johnson, M.D.
Howard University
College of Medicine
Washington, D. C. 20001
Dear Dr. johnson:

We were all here chagrined to hear of your attack and wish you a full
recovery.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

HB/rs

Blind c.c. W. D. Brown, M.D.



